
 

BASE Summer Camp 2023 kickstarts holidays 

By Lanarkshire Badminton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Badminton Academy Social Enterprise (BASE) have kickstarted the holiday period with a 

successful first week of their Summer Camps.  These sessions have been running on both 

Tuesdays and Thursdays, 10:00am to 1:00pm at Stewartfield Community Centre in East 

Kilbride.  The camp has been lead by coaches Ella Haime and Hamish Shirley who have been 

putting the players through their paces; whilst allowing the players to enjoy some additional 

coaching with the club sessions having stopped for the holidays. 

 

BASE’s Director of Coaching Jill Smith who has been leading on the planning and organisation 

of the Summer Camps stated:  

 

‘‘The camps have involved a variety of badminton related activities, games and most 

importantly fun.  It is hoped numbers will increase and as BASE are non-profit making, if 

numbers increase the cost will decrease.’’ 

 

‘’All ages and abilities are welcome and I am pleased to say the first session has had some 

positive reports.  Feel free to come along to Stewartfield Community Centre and give it a go!’’ 

 

BASE are running another camp next two weeks on the same days and times – Tuesday 18th & 

Thursday 20th July and Tuesday 25th & Thursday 27th July, 10:00am to 1:00pm at Stewartfield 

Community Centre in East Kilbride. 

 

If interested in signing up for next week’s camp or for more information please contact Jill 

Smith at jill@baseteam.org  

https://badminton-base.org/
mailto:jill@baseteam.org

